
ACRL/RBMS-SAA Task Force on the Development of Standardized Statistical Measures 

for the Public Services of Archival Repositories and Special Collections Libraries 

  
Time: Saturday, January 22, 1:00 PM - 2:30 PM 

Location: Westin, Piedmont Room 2 

ALA Midwinter eventscribe: link 

  

The SAA-ACRL/RBMS Joint Task Force on the Development of Standardized Statistical 

Measures for Public Services in Archival Repositories and Special Collections Libraries will 

devote its meeting at ALA Midwinter to public discussion of a revised draft of the new 

standard we have been charged with developing. 

  

The revised draft will be posted for review by Wednesday, January 18, on 

the RBMS and SAA task force websites, superseding the preliminary drafts posted there 

presently. Further announcements and reminders to follow. 

  

Those who cannot attend our task force meeting at Midwinter are encouraged to read the revised 

draft online and use the commenting features to submit feedback. 

  

Comments may also be sent to task force co-chairs Amy 

Schindler acschindler@unomaha.edu (SAA) and Christian 

Dupont christian.dupont@bc.edu (ACRL/RBMS). The deadline for comments on this revised 
draft will be Friday, February 17, 2017. 
 

https://www.eventscribe.com/2017/ALA-Midwinter/fsPopup.asp?Mode=presInfo&PresentationID=232110
http://www2.archivists.org/groups/saa-acrlrbms-joint-task-force-on-public-services-metrics#.V1qay6LaEZw
http://www2.archivists.org/groups/saa-acrlrbms-joint-task-force-on-public-services-metrics#.V1qay6LaEZw
http://rbms.info/digress/publicservicesstats/
http://www2.archivists.org/groups/saa-acrlrbms-joint-task-force-on-public-services-metrics/new-standard-for-measuring-public-se
mailto:acschindler@unomaha.edu
mailto:christian.dupont@bc.edu

